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Dear Oregon Legislature, 

 

I am writing to offer my strong support of HB 2977.This bill will help redirect the 

downward trajectory facing our state's fish and wildlife populations, a major attraction 

for recreation and tourism. The loss and degradation of our natural habitats is 

threatening the very core of what Oregonians value about the place they live and 

what draws tourists to not only come, but to return again and again.  

 

I urge you to pass this incredibly important bill and demonstrate to the rest of the 

country the true nature of Oregon and Oregonians. 


